
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
 

 
 

Community Alert 
 

Wanted for Sexual Exploitation of a Child 
008th District (Chicago Lawn)  

 
 
About These Crimes 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 8th District (Chicago Lawn) of a Sexual 
Exploitation of a Child incident as well as two Child Luring incidents that occurred on or 
near the 3800 block of West 59th Street on the dates of November 23rd, November 24th 
and December 11th, 2015 between the hours of 7:00am and 8:00am. A female minor 
reported that the same described offender, driving a medium sized grey 4-door vehicle, 
approached her on three (3) separate occasions and offered her a ride. The female 
minor reported that on the third occasion the offender was fondling his exposed penis.    

 
About The Offender 

• White male  

• 20-30 years of age 

 
Offender Vehicle 
Medium sized grey 4-door, possible Nissan 

 
What You Can Do 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Walk/Ride in pairs or groups 

• Dial 9-1-1 to report suspicious activity immediately 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

 
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area Central Bureau of Detectives at  

(312) 747-8380 
Reference - RD# HY-538485 
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 December 16th, 2015  

 


